
JOSE J. CHAVEZ                                                                                 4916 Lantana Drive 
San Diego, Ca 92105 

(619) 282-2788 
Improve_Euclid@aol.com 

 
 
March 14, 2006 
 

To the Mayor and City Council: 
 

RE: Fox Canyon Neighborhood Park, Project No. 70422 
 

• My Humble petition to Council President Peters and City Council is DENY the 
APPEAL and approve the Site Development Permit as proposed by City Staff. 

 
Due to an inescapable work schedule, I will not have this historically unique and golden opportunity to be 
present at the hearing on Tuesday, March 21, 2006, alongside and supporting my neighbors.  It’s a sad 
day in paradise when a man just can’t leave work to show up to back up to express his own voice on 
important matters for the improvement of our own community.  This is the typical modern slavery to 
poverty.  But, the least I can do is to personally and strongly support my community with my active 
written voice. 
 
1. I am a founding and active member of the Fox Canyon Neighborhood Association, since we first 

gathered at Monica’s house (4994 Lantana) on the cold and rainy night of October 1997.  Since, I 
have served and still serve my volunteer work at the Board of Directors and I elected to participate 
and be an active subcommittee member to the Fox Canyon Parks Subcommittee.  I am one of 
the writers to the Parks Subcommittee Report of March 18, 2003.  

 
2. With this letter, I want to make a lasting impression on the Council’s mind that the Communities 

of Fox Canyon want and deserve this project exactly as design by the Parks Department. 
 
3. As the community of Fox Canyon, we first met on February 9, 1999, to discuss the merits to the 

solution of the traffic conditions in our neighborhood and we still do today.  Such 8 years long 
discussion has seen the present project metamorphosed to its present form. 

 
4. The project before you has always been about the Ontario Avenue road connection, the 

restoration of the Auburn Creek and our Park.   
 
5. The Appellants only criticized the work of the Parks Department but they have yet to produce their 

own pocket funded Environmental Study of their own to disprove and contest the work of City 
hired experts. 

 
Respectfully asking you, for my community’s sake to deny the appeal, I wish you the best of days. 
 
 
 
Jose Chavez. 
 
CC’s and Attachments 
 
Four pages with this one. 
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